BFPB BOARD MEETING MINUTES
November 1, 2021

1. Meeting called to order by Dave at 4:05p.
2. Minutes approved by Sher from the 10/4/21 meeting.
3. Agenda items: Club Fair, Board Elections, Christmas party.

Club Fair:

» Club Fair went well with a lot of interest by potential new members. Four new
members signed up.

* Many flyers were handed out and more copies were made for distribution.

» Flyers will also be placed by the Fitness Center and Cape Fear Courts.

* Membership drive for 2022 will begin in December.

» Database needs to be cleaned up. There seems to be doubles on the
membership list.

Board Elections:

» Board elections will be held on November 7 in person.

* Members may also vote online.

» Board will provide water and snacks for in-person voting.

» Sher will make paper ballots.

» Tom and Trish will tally up in-person votes.

* Gerry will tally the online votes.

» Both votes will be combined.

» Board would like the candidates present for in-person voting if possible.

Treasurer Report: Deb

« Asof 11/1/21 the balance is $9,400.



Christmas Party:

Deposit of $2,570 went to CFCC which included a refundable security deposit of
$250.

Tables and Chairs will cost approximately $925.

Insurance for party will be between $300-$400, and $300 for DJ, Will Kammer.
Presale drink tickets when registering for party will be $4, and at the door drink
tickets will be $6.

Will need a cash box and roll of tickets (board already has).

Address of CFCC is 502 N. Front Steet.

Party will run from 6-10p instead of original 6-9p, at a cost of $35 per person.
Decorations for table centerpieces will be at an additional cost.

There will be 25 tables with 8 people per table, and there will be high-top tables
for standing.

Maximum attendees is 250, including board and Gerry and Lynne Loccisano.
Buffet dinner will be catered by Middle of the Island and will include water and
tea.

Notice for this party will be sent out after the elections, on Wednesday,
November 10’ and sign up will close on Wednesday, November 24.

Last Barracuda Challenge will be held on 11/29/2021.

There will be two more Skatterday events and one more Round Robin.
All events will end mid-November.

To date there have been 600 pickleballs purchased this year.

Next Meeting will be December 2, 2021 at 3p at the Fithess Center.

Meeting was closed by Dave at 5:04p.



